## HERRICKS COMMUNITY FUND, INC.

999 Herricks Road · New Hyde Park, New York 11040 • 516-742-1926 • hcf@herricks.org

501 (c)(3) Not-For-Profit Organization

June 20, 2022

Richard DeMartino Greater New Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce P.O. Box 247 New Hyde Park, NY 11040

Dear Rich,

On behalf of the Herricks Community Fund, we would like to thank Greater New Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce for being a Ride Sponsor of the Herricks Carnival. Your support helped our annual carnival to be more profitable than ever before! Over the weekend of June 2 through June 5, families were able to enjoy amusement park fun at the Herricks Community Center while supporting worthwhile neighborhood programs.

All monies raised by the Fund benefit the Senior Nutrition Program, Youth Council, Senior Citizen Clubs, Community Players, teacher mini-grants and special projects for the Herricks School District. These worthy programs help people of all ages in Herricks and enhance their quality of life. The Herricks Community Fund's volunteer board of trustees is committed to working together with residents and local businesses to reach our goals.

By working together, we can make a difference in our community! Your support is appreciated and we hope you will continue to remember the Herricks Community Fund in your charitable donations.

Sincerely,

Iona Davis

Co-President, HCF Inc.

Paul Ehrbar

Co-President, HCF Inc.



Awarded to:

## The Greater New Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce

Herricks Community Fund Carnival Sponsor June 2 – June 5, 2022

Co-President Iona Davis

Co-President Paul Ehrbar

Herricks Community Fund